

Indian Creek News

OCTOBER 1997

NEW NEIGHBORS

Tim & Helen Mogill moved in October into the ranch house at 18 Bent Tree Lane. Tim retired from teaching in Streator in 1993 and is now teaching at Eureka College. Helen is a Systems Analyst for Country Companies. They have two grown daughters, one who recently got married and a beagle named Bagel. They moved here from Normal. Please add their phone number 728-2048 to the neighborhood directory.

THANKS A BUNCH!

Thanks to all the neighbors who volunteered this summer mowing and walking for our Adopt-a-Highway program. We all appreciate your time and effort.

HOLIDAY LUMINARIES

Last December over 2000 luminaries lit up Indian Creek. Let's make it more this year on Sunday, December 14th. We need volunteers to help coordinate this event by delivering sand and bags to homes on Saturday morning. Call me at 728-2990 to volunteer.

HALLOWEEN TRICK-OR-TREAT

Leave your outside lights on for the treat-or-treaters from 5-8 pm on Friday the 31st. Please be aware to any vandalism and report anything suspicious to McLean County Police Department. We want this to be safe and fun halloween for the kids.

TAXES -TAXES-TAXES

If you filed a state appeal to the multiplier this summer, you probably just received a packet from McLean County. You have 30 days to request a combined hearing with the State and County. Last year, four of our homeowners had these 1/2 hour hearings which are tape recorded and conducted in Bloomington by a member of the State Property Tax Appeal Board. If an agreement is not reached in this hearing, the state takes all documentation and the tape recorded hearing and makes a decision. Call me at 728-2990 for help with your appeal.

THIS NEWSLETTER PREPARED BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, INDIAN CREEK BOARD PRESIDENT